
Dear Partners and Friends,

from 29 – 31 May 2018 Bremen will host the Break Bulk Europe Exhibition. We would like to take the opportunity to invite you to having a Brunch with us

in our office before heading to the Exhibition which is only a 5 min – walk away. The Brunch will be held according to the motto „we move mountains to

the sea“ with delicacies from South Tyrol and Bremen.

Please respond to Ms. Ramona Duckstein to let us know until 28 February whether you would like to join or if you have any further queries: 

ramona.duckstein@gruber-logistics.com

+49 421 1620214.

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Bremen!
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Celebrate with us the World‘s largest Exhibition  for 
Project Cargo and Break Bulk

When?   Wednesday, 30th May – 09:00 a.m.

Where? Office GRUBER Logistics (PAO) – Hillmannplatz 13/15 – 28195 Bremen

If you need a hotel booking, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

We could offer hotel rooms for EUR 95,50/night

incl. breakfast (+tax) close to the exhibition (4 km distance). There is only a limited availability.


